PPP-TF RECOMMENDATION PROJECT MEETING

CONFERENCE CALL
19 FEBRUARY 2014

Attendance

Present:

Maurice DIAMOND, Crown Agents (UK)

Paloma BERNAL TURNES, Georgetown Univ (US)
Jari SALO, Tieke (FI)

James BLAIR, Crown Agents (UK)

Lance THOMPSON, CONEX (FR)

Gordon CRAGGE, UKTF (UK)

Absent interested parties:

Josephine BAIAMONTE, CBP (US)

Katia ADAMO, UNECE

Guillaume LAURENCY, Bureau Veritas (FR)

Malcolm McKINNON, MCM (UK)

Bernardus SLOT, Netherlands Food and
Consumer Product Safety (NL)

Bill LUDDY, UNCITRAL (US)

Anna BELMONTE, ICE (IT)

Anders TORNQVIST, Comfact AB (SE)
Eva CHAN, Djava Factory (MY)

Points which may require your attention are in red below
Summary of the 19/02/2014 Conference Call

One comment was received prior to the meeting with a proposal of a case study about an
international trade hub in which institutions, ministries, associations, chambers of commerce and the
international trade agency cooperate with enterprises providing information and assistance to
facilitate international trade (from Anna Belmonte, International Trade Commission). More
information about the case study

Project lead, Maurice DIAMOND reviewed fully the draft outline for the Recommendation Guidelines
and this was discussed during the call to try to complete the main structure of the project reviewing
and adding the sections that they will be needed to complete.

All of the comments and suggestions were integrated directly onto the outline (please see the latest
version on Confluence).

The next conference call is scheduled for March 27th, at 13:00 CET Geneva-Paris time.
The dial in information will be sent in an email later.
Thank you in advance for entering this in your calendars already.

Some PPP-TF experts volunteered to send some writing topics to fill the Guideline outline before the
March 24th. The texts that the experts develop until then will be discussed during the next
conference call that will be held on March. The contributions of the experts will open the topics to
debate during the 23 UN/CEFACT Forum.

If you are interested in developing the text for a specific part of the Guideline, please contact the
project lead, Maurice DIAMOND.



